
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: Dr. Randy Poe, Superintendent 

Matt McIntire, Board Chair 
Board Members 

 
FROM: Mary Ann Rankin, Director of Technology 
 
DATE: May 26, 2020 
 
RE: District Technology Plan 
 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Board approval is requested for the District Technology Plan for the 2020 - 2021 school year as 
presented. 


